
 

Announcement 

Application for Fellowship of FAPA College of Pharmacy (FACP) 
 
      In accordance with the appointment by the Court of Examiners, applications are invited for 
the Fellowship of FAPA College of Pharmacy (FACP).  The evaluation process for qualified 
candidate will be conducted as per the following details: 

1. Application deadline:  
1.1. Application form and all required documents must be submitted by June 30, 2024  

2. Qualification: 
2.1. Applicants must meet the qualifications outline in the FAPA College of Pharmacy 

(FAPA CP) notification and the related Announcement of Equivalent Training 
Programs.   

2.2. Pharmacists practicing in Pharmacotherapy, Pharmaceutical Sciences, Social and 
Administrative Pharmacy are eligible. 

2.3. Applicants should prepare the publication in English as required by the 
Announcement of Equivalent Training Programs. 

3. Required Documents:  
3.1. Application form 

3.2. Copy of the certification according to 2.1  

3.3. If the training program is not listed as an equivalent training program by FAPA-CP 
please submit the curriculum of the training program. 

3.4. To fulfill the requirements of the Equivalent Training Program for graduation, 
applicants must submit one English publication or academic work. If the graduation 
publication or academic work is not in English, the applicant must also submit two 
additional research articles or academic works. The applicant must be the first or 
corresponding author on any of the following types of work: 

• An international publication 
• An oral presentation at a FAPA event 
• An English publication in a Thai journal (TCI1)  

Important note:  
o The application form is available for download at  

https://bit.ly/fapacp-fellowship-application-form	 
o Applications and all documents should be submitted to info@fapa-cp.org 

o Failure to submit the reference documents on time will result in disqualification. 

4. Evaluation Schedule: 
4.1. Announcement of finalists: July 31, 2024 

4.2. Reporting the result to the President of FAPA-CP: August 5, 2024  

 

The FACP Announcement will be made on August 9, 2024 
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